
 
 

August 15, 2014 
 
 
 
Dr. Stephen Reese, Director 
Oregon State University Research Reactor 
3451 SW Jefferson Way  
Corvallis OR  97331 
 
Dear Dr. Reese, 
 
 I would like to express my appreciation to you and your staff for providing the NRC staff 

with an informative tour of the Oregon State University Research Reactor.  We found the tour of 

the reactor facility comprehensive, and we were impressed by your efforts to support the 

nuclear industry.  In light of the TRTR Annual Conference, I recognize that our visit had to be 

arranged just for us, and I thank you for ensuring it would happen.  Please convey our thanks to 

those who supported our tour. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA/ 
 
      Lawrence E. Kokajko, Director 
      Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
      Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
      Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
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